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Prelude   

Call to Worship   Bryce Miller 

Opening songs  
 
How Firm a Foundation 
I Know Not Why God's Wondrous 
 

 
VT 592 
VT 590 

Announcements and Offering 
 

 

Scripture John 20: 19-31  

 
Children’s Story 
 

 

Sermon Behind Closed Doors Emily Toews 

 
Response   

Lead Me, Guide Me 

 
VT 601 

 
Sharing of Joys and Concerns, Prayer 
 
Sending Song  

The Lord is My Light 

 
 

VT 437  
 
Benediction 
 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips 
believers through relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love 
to others through Stewardship and Service. 

 
 

Announcements and Coming Events: 

A Congregational Meeting will be held Sunday May 15 following 
worship, prior to Sunday School.  This meeting's agenda will be 
considering the renewal of call for pastors Emily and Bryce. Their 
initial 3-year term concludes in August.  All are welcome to 
attend with members invited to vote. 

 
April 28-29:  Menno Women in Mission mini-quilting retreat.  A sign-

up sheet is on the bulletin board.  Lunch will be provided.   

May 6-8: Please sign up for the Menno Retreat at CAMREC. A sign-
up sheet is on the bulletin board. Plan to come for a time of 
fellowship, fun, and connection. 

May 27-30 MCUSA Special Delegate Session in Kansas City.  We will 
be engaging several resolutions surrounding the future of the 
church.  Menno is allowed two delegates.  If you would have 
interest, please get in touch with the pastors or one of the 
deacons.  A presentation on the themes and the decisions being 
processed is being planned in the coming weeks. 

Menno Women in Mission is accepting CLEAN used clothing in GOOD 
CONDITION. Please put the clothing in the corner of the education wing 
by room #6. 

 Check the box by the Mailboxes for books you may enjoy that are 
available for the taking. These have been in the library for sharing and we 
are passing them on. After Easter, any remaining will be given to MCA 
Etc. Booth. --The Library Committee 
 
  



 

 
 

 
Call to Worship 

 
Alleluia! Christ is risen! 
Christ is risen indeed! Alleluia! 
 
We have not seen the risen Christ, 
But we see him in the lives 
of those transformed by grace. 
We have not seen Jesus face-to-face, 
 
But we have seen him in the faces 
of everyone whose love encourages us. 
 
We have not touched the wounds from the cross, 
But we have been called  
to bring healing to the scarred of the world. 
 

~ written by Thom Schuman,  
 


